
Subject: SALTASH & DISTRICT CAMERA CLUB 

Dear Cllr Challen, 
 
I should like to take this opportunity to offer a big thank you to you and Neil for 
honouring us by attending our Presentation Evening and end of season party last 
night. 
 
The club feels we have a close affinity with Saltash Town Council and we are not just 
a club but a town amenity that we hope will continue. 
 
I do hope you and Neil enjoyed your evening.  We like to think of ourselves as a 
warm and friendly club that welcomes everyone from the community with an interest 
in photography whether a beginner or experienced. 
 
Thank you again for your attendance 
 
Dan Foote 
Chairman 
 


